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Sponsored by River Rock PTA

Teacher Wish Tree 2019

We are excited for our 2nd annual Teacher Wish Tree! The mission of the Teacher Wish Tree is to provide support for
teachers who go above and beyond for their students every day. We believe our teachers at River Rock Elementary do
this! Many educators spend their own money each vear to have enough supplies for their students, so this holiday
season, we invited teachers to submit to us "3 wishes" for things they would love to have in their classrooms. We
have also included some restaurant gift card wishes for our support staff who are so vital to keeping our school
running smoothly, and do an amazing job!
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On Monday, December 2 we will have the “wish” tags available on the tree in the office, and individuals or families can

pick a wish off the tree. The teacher’s name will not be disclosed on the wish tags. We will place the teacher’s first wish

tag on the tree, and once all tags have been selected, we will add wish tag #2. This will ensure all teachers are granted
a wish. You are then responsible for purchasing the item(s) on the teacher's wish tag.

If you are unable to come to the office during school hours and pick a wish, but would still like to
participate, we have a virtual Wish Tree with some wishes on it. Here is the link:
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You will sign up for a wish, purchase and wrap the item, and please make sure that you attach a tag with the
WISH # on it when you or your student return it to the tree in the office.

. The deadline for returning all wrapped gifts is Monday, December 16th by 3pm.

If you are unable to locate the specific item, please consider purchasing a gift card from the location where you believe
it can bought.

Thank you for your continued support as we continue this tradition at River Rock Elementary.
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